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Fiscal Impact: 

This legislation will result in an undetermined amount of savings to the County’s General Fund. 
The amount of savings will be dependent upon what step the newly hired County Auditor is 
placed on the salary schedule.  

For reference, if the newly hired County Auditor is placed at the same step on the lower pay 
scale as the prior County Auditor, annual savings of approximately $28,000 (or 11 percent) 
would be realized. 

 

Purpose: 

The proposed legislation changes the pay scale for the County Auditor from Grade Q to Grade P. 

 

Other Comments: 

On March 26, 2024, the Personnel Board approved the change to the pay plan for the County 
Auditor position.   


